FIRST
PRESBYTERIAN

CHURCH orF FORT LAUDERDALE

Diana Alarcon, Director
City of Fort Lauderdale | Transportation and Mobility Department
290 NE 3 Avenue | Fort Lauderdale FL 33301

RE: Letter of Support for Parking Management Plan and Residential Parking Permit District
Dear Diana:

Thank you for meeting with me, Steve Wofford, Church Administrator, and other members of First
Presbyterian Church of Fort Lauderdale to discuss the Colee Hammock Residential Parking Permit District
and the On-Street Parking Management Plan for the streets adjacent to First Presbyterian Church. We
support the City’s efforts to provide on-street parking and to develop a parking management plan that
preserves the quality of life for the areas of Las Olas Boulevard and Colee Hammock. Although we had
initial concerns about the proposed Colee Hammock Residential Parking Permit, based upon the
discussions in our recent meeting and the City’s decision to exempt the streets adjacent to First
Presbyterian Church, we are now in support of the Residential Parking Permit plan as one element of a
parking management plan for the Las Olas and Colee Hammock areas of Fort Lauderdale.

Accordingly, please accept this correspondence as our letter of support of the revised Colee Hammock
Residential Parking Permit District. We also look forward to working with the City Parking Division to
provide additional off-street parking resources in the Las Olas area, and we will expect to receive your
proposal for the new parking lot in the near future.
Thank you for your attention and consideration in this regard.
Yours Very Truly,
First Presbyterian Church of Fort Lauderdale, Inc.

L
Stephen Tilbrook, Vice President

Cc: Frank Castro, CPP, Parking Services Manager
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